
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 23-173/K07 

13th April, 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 

Circular on the Lions Clubs Hong Kong Rope Skipping Competition 2024 
 

The Lions Clubs Hong Kong Rope Skipping Competition 2024 will be held on 21st April, 2024. 
Your child has been selected to represent our school to take part in this competition. The details 
are as follows:  

Date 21-4-2024 (Sunday) 
Venue Kwok Tak Seng Catholic Secondary School 

Assembly Time 08:00 
Dismissal Time 14:00 

Assembly & 
Dismissal Point  School 

Dress Code Rope skipping team uniform 
 

For enquiries, please contact Mr. Liu Chun Yat. 
 

 Yours faithfully, 

 

___________________  

                                                                                                                    Chow Kim Ho   

                                                                                                             .Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 23-173/K07 <Please return this to Mr. Liu Chun Yat > 
Circular on the Lions Clubs Hong Kong Rope Skipping Competition 2024 

 
Dear Principal,  

I acknowledge the above-mentioned circular regarding the Lions Clubs Hong Kong Rope 
Skipping Competition 2024. 

* My child □ will participate in this activity. □ will go home on his/her own. 

□ will be picked up by a parent. 

□ will not participate in this activity. 

Parent's remarks (if any):____________________________________________ 
 
Student’s Name:                           (       )                 Parent’s Signature: _________________ 

...Class:                                                                           .Date: _________________ 
* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


